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BeamGlide® Trolley 
 

PITTSBURGH, Oct 2016 – Please be aware that MSA Fall Protection will be officially 
discontinuing the BeamGlide Trolley. This product has been made redundant by our new 
adjustable version Beam Trolley. The new Beam Trolley allows for easy setup and the 
added functionality of adjustability eliminates the need for a custom design. The new 
Beam Trolley provides excellent safety, performance, and affordability.  
 
The crossover part number information is as follows. 
 

• PN 506266 > PN 10176450 
 
As a result, the BeamGlide Trolley will be eliminated as of December 31st, 2016 in 
globally. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Best Regards,  
 

 
Rob Senko 
Product Line Manager, Fall Protection 
North America 

 
 
 
 
 
 


